March 24, 2023
Dear WPS Families,

Thank you to those of you that attended a Superintendent finalist community forum this past
week. If you would like to watch the finalists' community forums, please visit the Superintendent
Search Committee’s page on the District's website, under “Community Forum Live Streams.” If
you would like to watch the finalists' interviews with the School Committee, please visit the
Superintendent Search Committee’s page on the District’'s website, under the label “Candidate
Interviews with School Committee.”

If you have seen a finalist in either a forum or in the School Committee interview and haven't
already provided your feedback, please do so now by using this form.

The School Committee will be meeting virtually on Monday, March 26 at 9:00 am to discuss the
candidates and vote on the appointment of a new Superintendent. You may view the agenda
and Zoom information here.

Please provide your feedback response by 12:00 pm on Sunday, March 25. Thank you again -
we very much appreciate your engagement with our Superintendent search process.

Sincerely,

Westwood School Committee
Charlie Donahue, Chair

Tony Mullin, Vice-Chair
Amanda Phillips, Clerk

Maya Plotkin

Dorothy Parmelee


http://www.westwood.k12.ma.us/district/school-committee/search-committee.cfm
http://www.westwood.k12.ma.us/district/school-committee/search-committee.cfm
https://forms.gle/ommHdWhBc1NSAambA
https://www.townhall.westwood.ma.us/Home/Components/Calendar/Event/2513/19?backlist=%2f

